
CITY OF CORAL GABLES 

--MEMORANDUM-- 

 
TO:  City Commission 

  City Manager, Peter Iglesias   

 

FROM:   Mayor Vince Lago  

 

DATE:  July 9, 2025 

 

SUBJECT:       Transportation Alternatives Program Granada Blvd. Sidewalk Improvement Program 

 
The selection process for the 2025 Transportation Alternatives (TA) Program has been successfully 

completed, following FDOT’s notice from June 17, 2025, and collaboration with the Miami-Dade TPO. 

 

On May 29, 2025, the Miami-Dade TPO Governing Board approved the 2027-2031 Priority Projects list. 

I'm pleased to share that the City of Coral Gables’ Granada Boulevard Sidewalk Improvement Project 

made the list. 

 

The project has been allocated $950,200 to cover design, construction, and engineering through fiscal 

years 2028 and 2030. 

 

I am pleased to receive this funding, as sidewalks are a vital part of our community’s infrastructure. 

They enhance connectivity, safety, and walkability—values we deeply prioritize. Supporting 

sidewalks has been a priority throughout my tenure serving the city, and I’m glad to see these efforts 

come to fruition with this important project moving forward. 
 

Please refer to the following link for the letter sent on behalf of the TPO. 

2025 Transportation Alternatives (TA) Application Results 

 
 
CC. Deputy City Manager, Joe Gomez  

Public Works Director, Hermes Diaz 

Assistant Public Works Director, Melissa De Zayas 

https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:5d9c35f1-abc4-410a-92fa-22c9622a1750

